SRINIX COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING. BALASORE
DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING

Letter NU:HBISCEQOZL‘ Date: 06 /08 /2024

NOTICE

It is hereby informed to all the final year students of the department of electrical engineering that
PGCIL. KUCIIEL Baripada has given their consent for an industrial tour on 07.08.2024.
at 7.00AM with college uniform and valid identity

All the students are advised to report college
hedule of the proposed

card. Staff members will accompany the student for the tour .The entire sc

visit is given as follows:

*N B: Safety Shoes Is Mandatory For All Students

"Name of the industry/Grid Visit date and time

PGCIL. KUCHEI, Baripada 07.08.2024
TIME: 10:00 AM onwards
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